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Welcome to our September Newsletter. 

Unfortunately, due to local lockdown we have not been 

able to welcome our relatives back to the home. 

We appreciate everyone’s support during these difficult 

times. 

We are hoping that the lockdown will be lifted in due 

course and are making provisions to welcome relatives 

back 😊 

We are happy to say that the home remains Covid free. 

Staff continue to be tested weekly and residents 4 weekly.  



The glorious weather proved to be a hit with our residents, 

and they have enjoyed doing their daily exercises in the 

garden 

 



Our residents enjoyed baking some lovely treats this 

month ……. They were yummy as they were quality 

controlled by Shobha (Home Manager) 😊 

 

 



Indoor bowling continues to be an immensely popular 

activity for our residents…. Although sometimes they can 

get a little competitive 😊 

 

 



Even though our residents have not been able to see their 

loved ones recently, they are not far from their thoughts 

especially when they receive beautiful flowers 😊 

 

 

 



Finally, we would like to say a big thank you to all our 

staff who have continued to work hard and so diligently in 

keeping all the residents safe over the last few months 😊 

 


